
 
 
 

Important Dates 
• 11/3 No School, Parent Conferences via 

Zoom 
• 11/11 CRS Picture Day 
• 11/12 LLE Picture Day 
• 11/25 No virtual afternoon sessions 
• 11/26-11/27 Thanksgiving recess 
 

October 23, 2020 

Halloween Reminders 
 

• On Friday, October 30, students are permitted to 
wear their costumes to school.  

• Costumes should not include weapons of any kind, 
gruesome designs, or a costume mask. 

• Students should continue to wear the facial coverings 
that they have worn since the school year started. 

• Celebrations will take place in homeroom classes, but 
will not include any treats. 

 
Have a safe and fun Halloween! 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

Spotl ight on First Grade 
 
 
We have been busy in the First grade the past few weeks! Our classes have 
done a terrific job of learning about Christopher Columbus as a person of 
historical significance to our country. The students read a biography about 
Christopher Columbus. Next, they created their very own Christopher 
Columbus as they wrote three facts they learned about him to help improve 
their Informational Writing skills.  Lastly, they illustrated a class book about 
the events of his life. Further, to highlight Fire Safety Week, our classes drew 
and mapped out an “Arthur Escape Plan” of our classrooms as well as discussed 
fire safety procedures in the event of a fire and made their own Fire Safety 
Booklets. The students will also be writing letters to the firefighters who work 
extremely hard to keep us safe.   
 
 

The First Grade Teachers 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
It was wonderful welcoming our students back to the buildings on Monday.  They exited the cars 
and lined up for their temperature checks as if we never left the building.  Both staff and 
students were thrilled to be back in the classroom. 
 
I would like to focus some attention on our students.  From the first day of school they entered 
a completely different atmosphere.  However, they did not let it deter them from the reason 
why they come to school each day, whether it be in-person or remotely.  They know that they 
are here to learn and that it is a safe and nurturing environment.  It is also important to note 
that the students have been wearing their masks without any issues.  This even holds true for 
our little ones who are just 3 and 4 years old.  We are all so proud of their accomplishments and 
adapting to an ever-changing world. 
 
Our community needs to continue to be vigilant of how we practice social distancing and wearing 
our masks at all times.  Let us all join together in keeping our community one that is safe for all 
who inhabit it. 
 
Best, 
 
Mr. Mazzini 
Principal 
 


